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The American Recovery and Reinvestment Act (ARRA), includes $789B for economic stimulus. 
Keville is involved in several projects funded by ARRA. $9.3B of ARRA funds are designated 
for rail projects and programs, and Keville is involved in two of these projects, providing 
Program Management support to Massachusetts Bay Commuter Rail on its ARRA funded 
projects, and providing support to Jacobs on  
AMTRAK’s ARRA program.  
 
$27.5 B of ARRA funds are designated for highways, and Keville is involved in five of these 
projects as well. Keville provided construction inspection services as a sub to RK&K in 
Okeechobee, Florida on an FDOT District 1 sidewalk project, and as a sub to Jacobs on the 
Eastern Avenue Bridge project in D.C. Keville is also providing inspection services as a sub to 
Mactec and Keith and Schnars on three ARRA roadway project groupings in Clay, Nassau, 
Duval and St. Johns Counties in Northeast Florida.  
 
In December 2010, Keville was awarded a prime federal contract to provide Construction 
Manager as Agent (owner's representative) services. The scope of this contract includes CM 
Services on two Design-Build contracts for the General Services Administration (GSA), Region 
4. This award represents Keville’s first ARRA contract as the prime contractor. The two Design-
Build contracts include HVAC renovations and upgrades, with one project located at the Century 
Station Federal Building and US Post Office in Raleigh, NC and the other project located at the 
Hiram H. Ward Federal Building and US Courthouse in Winston-Salem, NC. 


